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Patricia Swan 

 
 
Dear Patricia Swan: 
 
Thank you for your email to the Department of Employee Trust Funds (ETF) Call Center 
regarding the issues you are having with SSM Health System. 
 
ETF doesn't hold provider contracts but will share your concerns with Dean Health Plan 
regarding the issues you have raised in your email.  
If you have any additional questions, please feel free to reach out me using the contact 
information provided below. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Korbey White, Health Program Manager 
Office of Strategic Health Policy 
Department of Employee Trust Funds  
Korbey.white@etf.wi.gov  
 




